



Bratislava, 20 December 2016

Your Excellency, dear colleague,

On behalf of the National Council of the Slovak Republic, I have the honour to extend to the Secretary General of your Parliament the invitation to the **Meeting** of Secretaries General of the EU Parliaments, which will take place on 20-21 February 2017 within the framework of the Parliamentary Dimension of the Slovak Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

Let me use this opportunity to kindly ask you to forward the invitation letter of Mr. Daniel Guspan, Secretary General of the Chancellery of the National Council of the Slovak Republic, to the head of your Parliament's administration.

I truly hope that work duties of your colleagues will allow them to join us for the meeting and that we will have the pleasure of welcoming them to Bratislava.

Sincerely yours,

Andrej Danko

Speaker of the National Council of the Slovak Republic